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	100 Causeway Street
Boston, MA 02114

	Jacqueline M. McGirr
Sr. Manager
State & Local Gov’t Relations 
201-394-5032
Jacqueline.M.McGirr@verizon.com 


TT 23-3 (Amended)

June 9, 2023
Shonda Green, Secretary
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Department of Telecommunications and Cable 
1000 Washington Street, Suite 600
Boston, MA 02118

Dear Secretary Green,

	
	In this filing, Verizon requests that Section 6, Page 73 and Section 30, Page 12 be removed from filing TT 23-3 in their entirety.  This administrative correction is necessary to conform with the Order of the Federal Communications Commission in WC Docket No. 18-156, In the Matter of 8YY Access Charge Reform, FCC 20-143, released October 9, 2020.

	(DTE-MA-No. 15)

	
Section
	Revision 
of Page(s)
	Original 
of Page(s)

	6
	73
	N/A

	30
	12
	N/A



	We apologize for the error.  Please contact me should you require any further information.


							Sincerely,				
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							Sr. Manager State & Local Gov’t Relations
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